




Committee Reports 

Public Comment 

Adjournment 

• Executive: Dr. Jackson reported we met last Thursday and discussed board 
membership and make-up. If any board members are not renewing for an 
additional term, they are requested to let Laura know as soon as possible.

• Finance: Mr. Cornett invited Cara Kay to present the committee report. Ms. 
Kay reported November financials. We had a year-to-date surplus of $4.47 
million compared to a budgeted surplus of $3.62 million. Year-to-date 
revenues were 98% of plan, while operating expenses were 88% of plan. 
Tax revenue for the month of November were $6.67 million. The current 
cash account balance of $38.55 million was up from $31.86 million this 
time last year. We are developing an investment policy for potentially 
investing some of our cash reserve with the finance committee. She updated 
the finance committee regarding moving to new document retention 
company. We will launch that effort in the next couple of weeks. The 
mileage rate is going to increase by 2 cents to match the federal rate.

• Marketing/Branding: No report.
• Nominating/Bylaws: No report.
• Program Outcomes/Evaluation: No report.
• Policy/Protocol: No report.
• Ad-Hoc: The committee has completed its work and is disbanded.
• None presented.

• Dr. Jackson requested a motion to adjourn. Dr. Mason made a motion to
adjourn. Mr. Friesen seconded the motion. The motion passed
unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:02 p.m.

R odney A)Jackson, Chairperson 
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